
 

 

 

November 7, 2012 
 
The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:00 p.m. in the town office.  Chairman Rickaby called the 
meeting to order.  All members were present.  The meeting was officially noticed.  
 
Passineau made a motion to approve the October 17, 2012 meeting minutes.  Frank 
seconded it.  Motion passed.  
 
Forbes made a motion approve the certified survey map for John Gamroth.  Passineau 
seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
Dave Ryun gave the Constable’s report. 
 
Passineau requested a meeting between the Town, Town of Grand Rapids and the Village of 
Port Edwards to discuss the Townline Road project. 
Bell Road Bridge has been finished.  Because of the low speed on the road, the State 
engineer says there does not need to be more guardrail. 
Young Street is open and mailboxes are being removed. 
 
The Towns’ zoning ordinance went before the CEED committee and was approved.  It goes 
before the County Board on November 13, 2012.   
 
Billie-Jo Kester gave the Treasurer’s report.   
 
Correspondence was read. 
 
Frank made a motion to approve the bills paid. Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
Forbes made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 6:55p.m. 
 
Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


